Chris O'Brien

From: dpesante <dpesante@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 1:49 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Short term rental tax.

| am writing to appose the proposal of the short term rental tax. Our property taxes are already high and increasing
again this year. This tax would create more of a burden on small businesses that are struggling already. It is becoming
more difficult every year for families to survive in Rhode Island. Enough is enough. Sincerely. Dean Pesante
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